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Memo 
To: 	 Technology Plan Update 

From: 	Craig Bryson 

Date: 	July 1, 2016 

Re: 	 Technology Plan 

Caldwell County Schools has decided to continue the technology plan at the same rate as 

indicated until July 2018. We are also focusing on the Strategic Plan to guide the system. 

Caldwell County Schools will begin working on the new NCDPI initiative: North Carolina Digital 

Learning Plan by utilizing the NC Digital Learning Progress Rubric for the District and Schools. 
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